Mary Marshall McCraw
308 Eldrid Drive
Silver Spring, MD 20904

To Whom It May Concern:
It is my pleasure to support the application of Elaine Cooperman.

I have known Ms. Cooperman for four years, during which time she has
tutored my teenage children in a range of mathematics courses. We have
called on her regularly because she is such a gifted teacher. She has that rare
combination of expertise and communication skills; my children have said

many times, “The way she explains things is amazing.” They credit her with _

their continued success in math, and they carry what they learn from her
from one course to the next.

In my experience and the experience of my children, Ms. Cooperman stands
alone as a mathematics teacher.

Please feel free to call me if additional information would be helpful. I can
be reached at (301)622-4536.

Sincerely,

Mary Marshall McCraw



